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Enlisting earthworms to fight Great Lakes algae

By Tom Henry, Great Lakes Echo, greatlakesecho.org 

We in AYC all know Tom Henry for his excellent reporting on the Algae and Asian carp issues, among others, that are of concern to us. This article shows he also writes for the Great Lakes Echo.

The article is accessable currently through this link: http://greatlakesecho.org/2012/09/26/enlisting-earthworms-in-the-battle-against-great-lakes-algae-blooms/ 

The article may not be available for long, so please review it ASAP. 
